

INDIA TRIP 2019 INFORMATION NIGHT

Meeting: Wednesday 7th November, 2018.

Kananook Primary School is excited to be offering our students the opportunity to experience the fantastic cultural exchange to India in 2019. This year, students who took part in this amazing program, gained a greater appreciation of the opportunities they have, as well as a better understanding of the world and their role in it.

Kananook Primary School will be fortunate enough to host a group of students visiting us from the Adhyapana School again in 2019.



IF YOU ARE INTERESTED AND WOULD LIKE TO FIND OUT MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE COME ALONG.

TIME: 5.30PM - 6.30PM IN THE STAFFROOM

- EVERYONE WELCOME -

CULTURAL PROGRAMS AND EXCHANGE

- India Australia Exchange Host Families
 - When: April 2019
- Australia India Exchange
 When: August 2019
- Open to Grade 4, 5 & 6 students in 2019.
- Cost: estimated at \$2,000
- Building on our relationship with the Adhyapana School in Mudrai, India.
- Students will have the opportunity to travel, immersing themselves in the local culture, see cultural sights and attend school to further grow their understanding of our two cultures and build relationships between the two schools.
- Kananook Staff will be accompanying students to India.



